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October 26, 2016 

 

ERRATUM TO ORDER 01 

 

Re: In the Matter of a Complaint and Order Suspending Tariff Revisions  

Docket UE-161123 

 

TO ALL PARTIES: 

 

On October 10, 2016, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) entered Order 01, Complaint and Order Suspending Tariff Revisions in 

Docket UE-161123. It came to the attention of the Commission that the Tariff number in the 

order is incorrect. This erratum notes and corrects the following error: 

 

The tariff number indicated in the order is incorrectly numbered as Tariff WN U-0160. The 

correct tariff number is WN U-60. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

STEVEN V. KING 

Executive Director and Secretary 

 


